
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 

My fellow Lions, the summer draws to 

an end.  While we all do not want to 

see the warm weather start to 

disappear we knew that it will happen.  

With the end of summer it really brings on a new 

season, our Lions Year goes into high gear.  We start 

back to our Lions programs of helping to raise funds 

to support our projects.  We are always looking for 

new projects along with fund raising ideas.  I have 

distributed a large number of calendars for our 

Calendar drive. 

 

Also, it's time to start to submit names of potential 

people that you would like to attend our October 27 

recruitment program.  Ed Rocco is anxiously awaiting 

your listing. 

 

See you at the next meeting September 8! 
 

In a World of Service 

Jim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim Cavallaro    

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

Sep 8 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Dr. Tim 
Folkomer – Dinosaurs 

Sep 17 Breakfast Meeting, 8AM, Country Squire 
Diner 

Sep 22 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, topic TBA 
Oct 6 Board meeting, St. Matthews, 6:30PM 
Oct 13 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, topic TBA 
Oct 27 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Prospective 

member night 
Dec 12 Nelson’s BBQ 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
September 8th, 6:30 PM 
Springfield Country Club 

 
Dress Code 

Business Casual 
 

 
Speaker: Lion Dr. Tim Folkomer 

Dinosaur National Monument Park 
 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net) 

OR PHONE (610-328-9075) 

 

BOARD MEETING 

 

Please make a note that the next board meeting will 

start at 6:30 PM. 

 

COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS 

 

A list of the 2015-2016 committee 

assignments is attached. 

Lions' Lines 
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RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
District 14A District Governor Estella Kristiniak spoke at our last 

dinner meeting and inducted our newest member. 

 

 
At Banner Night, Vice District Governor Jim Beermann passed 

the banner of his office to the new 2
nd

 Vice District Governor 

Mark Green of the Pottstown-Stowe Lions Club.  Bill Lavery and 

Jim Cavallaro look on. 

 

 
In turn, the District Governor Estella passed the banner of the 

1
st

 Vice Governor to Springfield while Bill Lavery and Jim 

Cavallaro look on. 

MEET OUR NEW MEMBER 

Mark Longin was inducted into the Springfield Lions 

Club at our last meeting by DG Estella Kristiniak.  

Mark lives in Lower Merion and 

attended Monsignor Bonner High 

School and Penn State.  Her 

served in the U.S. Army for 8 

years and was last based at Ft. 

Benning, GA.  He is the branch 

manager of the PNC Bank in 

Drexel Hill.  Mark’s sponsor is 

Kathy Lawless. 

 

RECRUITMENT WHEEL 
 

You should have it!  Time to 

start adding names of 

prospective members.  We 

need these by September 29th.  

Send or give to Ed Rocco. 

 

 

CALENDARS 

 

King Lion Jim reports that he has begun distributing the 
calendars.  If you want more than last year, let him 
know (610-604-4551) and he’ll get them to you!   

 

LOOKING FOR WHITE CANE 

GOLF OUTING SPONSORS 

 

A form for Golf Outing Sponsors is attached. 

 

LIONS’ COMMITTEE INFO 

 
The Fourth of July Committee, as its name implies, 
runs and raises funds for Springfield’s July 4

th
 

Celebration.  The Retention Committee is tri-chaired 
by Fred Huernerfauth, Tom Citro and Bill Bingaman.  
Members are Bill Lavery, Michael Brown, Jim 
Beermann, Alex Massey, Jim Harrington, Kathy 
Lawless, Joe Saunders, Mike Mingey and Bob  
Dolente.  This committee is under the charge of 2

nd
 

VP Dave Krauter.   
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